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Follett, the company that manages the Campus Store is committed to enhancing the student

experience at Seneca. They are looking for your feedback to improve the services they

provide.

Students and employees can complete a short survey to provide their feedback by

Wednesday, Dec. 15.

tags : student-news

https://students.senecapolytechnic.ca/people/stephanie-conte
https://www.campusstorefeedback.com/?AspxAutoDetectCookieSupport=1

